BOARD OF MUNICIPAL AND

CITY OF BALTIMORE ZONING APPEALS

CATHERINE E. PUGH, Mayor DAVID C. TANNER, Executive Director
417 E. Fayette Street, Room 1432

Baltimore, Maryland 21202

July 3, 2017

The Honorable President and
Members of the City Council
City Hall

100 N. Holliday Street
Baltimore, MD 21202

Re: City Council Bill No. 17-0075: Zoning — Legislative Authorizations - Corrective.

Ladies and Gentlemen:

City Council Bill No. 17-0075 has been referred by your Honorable Body to the Board of
Municipal and Zoning Appeals for study and report.

The purpose of City Council Bill No. 17-0075 is to delete a Council-hearing deadline that
fails to account for the required procedures and time-frames for seeking and obtaining
preliminary agency reviews and reports to the Council; providing for a special effective
date; and generally relating to Council procedures for bills proposing legislative
authorizations.

The BMZA has reviewed the legislation and recommends approval to the passage of Bill
Number 17-0075.

Sincerely,

L T
David C. Tanner
Executive Director

DCT/rdh

CC: Mayors Office of Council Relations
Legislative Reference
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